Greenbush Associates, LLC

Public Hearing
August 7, 2018
East Greenbush Town Hall

Start: 6:00 p.m.
Closed: 6:30 p.m.

At 6:00 p.m. the Hearing Officer read the Notice of Public Hearing, which was published
July 27, 2018 in the 21° Century Media Newspaper, LLC (Troy Record). No one was in
attendance and no written communications were left for the record.

Attendees: None
Speakers: None

As no one appeared for the Public Hearing, the Hearing Officer closed the Public
Hearing at 6:30 PM.

The above is a true and accurate account of the events of the August 7, 2018

Public Hearing. D

Jay Sherman, Hearing Officer for the RCIDA



